
The attached announcement on the Receipt of Listing and Quotation Notice was released on 3 July 
2023 under announcement reference SG230703OTHR2NA8.  
 
There is no change to the content of the announcement and this replacement announcement is for 
purpose of reissuing the announcement using the correct announcement template. 
 
 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance 

Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities 

Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 

document, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in 

this document.  

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Joseph Au, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer Quay Centre, 

Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


